Dear BTSF National Contact Points,

I’m pleased to inform you that the BTSF Training courses on the EU rules on general food labelling and claims, food supplements, foods with added vitamins and minerals and foods for specific groups are back.

2 sessions will be implemented in the end of 2017:
· November 13th - 17th in Athens (Greece) 

· November 27th – December 1st in Trim (Ireland)

The new version of the course includes:

· New lectures on specific issues in the application of the EU rules on general food labelling (e.g: Meat Labelling, Origin Labelling, Allergen Labelling)

· More time dedicated to the recent changes brought to the legislation on Food for Specific Groups of the population

· More exercises and practical activities on all the topics covered by the training course

· Projects assigned to groups of 5-6 participants, to be presented during the last day

The projects are a truly innovative and creative activities where participants are contributing to develop video training material for the benefit of the other participants.

More details will be provided shortly with the official invitation e-mail.

In the meanwhile, we kindly encourage you to spread the word about the 2 first sessions. We know that the delay is short so we will show maximum flexibility regarding the number of participants and the datelines to support you and the applicants in the registration process. 

In the name of the tutors and of AETS, I thank you for your kind support and hope to have a fruitful cooperation with you throughout the project period again.

Yours sincerely,

Sébastien Rahoux

Project Manager
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